
 
 
Sue Hamman 
 

October 7, 2009 
 

Dear Susan, 

Please accept this copy of our AC-119 Gunship History 
Book in remembrance of your son, my friend, and our 
fellow airman, Tom Hamman. 

This book is one of the most comprehensive projects that 
our AC-119 Gunship Association has ever undertaken.  
We appreciate your role in helping us make it all happen. 

All of us who were in AC-119s, our families and friends, 
and history itself will now have the opportunity to 
remember and learn about our AC-119 and the 
gunshippers who flew and supported her. 

Please accept our heartfelt thanks and ongoing prayers! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Augustus D. Sininger, President 
AC-119 Gunship Association 


